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Dear Parents, 

Happy Easter to everybody and welcome back to school. 

Easter is such a wonderful celebration of new life, new 

beginnings and hope for all. We are looking forward to an 

exciting summer term with lots of outdoor activity including 

a residential trip to Ghyll Head, farm visits and much more. 

Thank you for meeting with your child’s class teacher this 

week to discuss their progress in school. The teachers 

reported that it was a pleasure to be able to talk with you 

and share good news. The children have worked hard all 

year so far and we are very proud of their achievements.  

Year 6 are looking forward to their SATs tests. It’s vital that 

they continue to work hard, both at school and at home, so 

that they can achieve their very best in preparation for the 

tests and High School. The SATS tests take place from May 

9th to May 12th when all Year 6 children will be invited into 

school at 8am for an early breakfast. This usually helps 

them to be fully prepared for the first tests of the day. 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Mrs Walker 

Easter 

May the glory and the promise of this joyous time of year 

 bring peace and happiness to you  

 and those you hold most dear. 

May Christ, Our Risen Saviour, always be there by your side 

 to bless you most abundantly and be your loving guide. 

 

Debate Mate 

 

Our Debate Mate team attended the final session of 

Debating at Manchester Metropolitan University. They 

have debated a whole range of topics, voicing their 

opinions on important issues. Over 10 schools took part in 

the debates. Both of our teams debated skilfully and made 

fantastic arguments with style and grace. We are very 

proud of them for representing Sacred Heart School.  

 

 

Gorton Library 

Class 5 visited Gorton library this week. Gorton Library is a 

great space for reading and has lots of resources to support 

learning. We will continue to encourage all the children to 

attend the library at weekends and after school. This weekend, 

on Saturday from 2pm, the children can join an artist in some 

creative work to remember Stephen Lawrence.  

 



                                         

 

                                    Super Stars of the Week      

            
Nursery Hussain - Fantastic counting in Maths 

Reception Olam- Amazing writing this week. 

Class 1 Tiffany and Michael – Superb role models and 

always making a great effort in all they do. 

Class 2 Afa and Marlyn - Great contributions during Guided 

Reading lessons. 

Class 3 Praise - Fantastic leadership skills in PE. 

Kelechi - Brilliant reading progress and always making sure 
he reads at home.  
Class 4 Jayden – Super enthusiasm about the history topics. 

Zuzanna - Excellent reading this week, always 

remembering to bring in her book bag and reading at home 

every day.  

Class 5 Oghosa – Ready for learning with a marvelous 

maths presentation. Levi – A great start to the term, 

completing work to a high standard. 

Class 6 Dubem – Always showing enthusiasm in lessons and 

offering wonderful answers. Kian – A kind and caring 

classmate and always thinking of others. 

Class 7 Elora – An amazing classmate to everybody in Class. 

Kiesse – Improved effort in all lessons this week.  

Class 8 Max – Great knowledge of the properties of 2D and 

3D shapes. 

Class 9 Harry - Fantastic setting description.  Boris – A great 

example to others.  

 
 

Keep Our Children Safe 

SHOW YOU CARE –STOP AND PARK ELSEWHERE 

 
PLEASE DO NOT STOP OR PARK on Knutsford Road opposite 
the school or outside the school between the hours of 8am 
and 5pm as clearly marked on the yellow signs on either side 
of the road. Please do not park within 10 metres of the 
junctions on Knutsford Road. Please click on this link to 
remind yourself of the The Highway Code  

Class Attendance Winners 

Classes 6 and 7 have the highest attendance 

 this week  with 97%. 

Congratulations Class 6 and 7

 

                           Super Reading Awards 21.04.22 

Silver Trophy Winners 
Class 4 for passing 38 quizzes and earning 23.6 points. 

Gold Trophy Award 
Class 7 for passing 28 quizzes and reading 738,629 words. 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

Stewardship 

Our Caritas theme this term is stewardship. The children 

will be reflecting on how they can be good stewards of 

God’s world. It would be really useful to discuss this at 

home and consider the following: 

• Do we care enough about the world God has given 

us? 

• What do we do to look after it? 

• Do we care about others and their belongings? 

• What do we do to show we care? 

‘The Earth is the Lord’s, 

 and everything in it,  

the world, and all who live in it; 

 for he founded it on the seas  

and established it on the waters. 

Psalm 24.1-2 

Lunch Menu 24.04.23 to 28.04.23  
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